
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
CANCELED MEETING 

 
    
THIS IS PUBLIC NOTICE that the Economic Development Corporation has 
CANCELED its regular meetings scheduled of Wednesday, July 15, 2020 and 
Wednesday, August 19, 2020. The next meeting will be held Wednesday, September 
16, 2020. 
 
 
       Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 
       31555 W. 11 Mile Road 
       Farmington Hills, MI 48336 
       (248) 871-2420 
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